
 

Parent Feedback 

Maths ‘Learn with your child’ sessions - Autumn 

What did you find useful about the session? 

 Everything was very useful.  Very well explained. 

 New skills have been given to me to teach my son. 

 All the useful equipment to help Harry with his learning.  He really enjoyed it. 

 How children know maths. The games I think is very good 

 It’s really useful session 

 Interaction between parent, child and teacher 

 New maths techniques for learning with children 

 New ideas, new tools which will help child maths they can learn in a fun way 

 Turning Maths into a game 

 Numbots online 

 White Rose maths online 

 Have all been a great help 

 Spending time with my child and learning 

 Getting told about the sites we can use for our children.  Also the packs we get to 

help our children.  I’m happy that we can support our children with the work they 

are already doing. 

 Learning all the resources available to ourselves and children for use at home 

 Leah found the different games useful 

 I found all the information very useful 

 Knowing what is expected of the children 

 Where to find the resources 

How could we improve our sessions in future? 

 Continue with the same 

 I just love it 

 Do more sessions for us to help our kids 

 Spend longer with the activities 

 School have already given a lot of efforts for maths session every year what I can 

say a big thank you for making parents realise that they have given best school 

choice by joining Red Lane Primary School – Thank you!  

 More workshops and equipment to help at home 

 Maybe a longer session 

 


